
 
 

2022 VIRTUS® Facilitator’s  
One-Day Training  

(English) 
Wednesday, August 10, 2022 

9:30 a.m. – 4:30 p.m. 
 

2022 Requirements to Pre-Qualify for the 
VIRTUS® Facilitator One-Day ZoomTraining 

 
Protecting God’s Children™ for Facilitators is a professional training session conducted by 
VIRTUS® program qualified trainers.  This course teaches facilitators how to present the 
Protecting God’s Children Program to groups of adults.  It also teaches facilitators how to lead 
group discussions with ease and to incorporate diocesan policies and procedures into the session 
they present.  Although the date has not yet been scheduled, if you would like to be pre-cleared 
so that you will get first notice, please review the following requirements and then email me if you 
want to participate.  Joan 
 
To be considered for the role of facilitator, you must meet all the following 
requirements: 
 

• Be age 18 or older 
 

• Have completed the 3 hr. VIRTUS® “Protecting God’s Children” training. 
 

•  If it has been four years since your last VIRTUS® training, you must also have a 
“Keeping the Promise Alive” or “Option #3 Recertification” certificate.  

 
 

• Be registered on VIRTUS® Online and be Reading the VIRTUS® monthly bulletins. 
 

• Be fingerprinted by the Archdiocese of Los Angeles 
 

• Have Pastor’s or Principal’s permission 
 

• Attend the Entire One-Day (No late arrivals or early departures) 
 
Each candidate must email Joan Vienna directly at: jvienna@la-archdiocese.org with the following 
information if they wish to be cleared and to receive the complete VIRTUS® Facilitator Application 
on time: 
 

• Subject Line: “VIRTUS Facilitator Training Information” 
 

• Text of Email must include:  
 

1) Name    2) Title   3) Parish/School   4) Region      5) Mailing Address     6) Phone #s 
 

Only two applicants will be accepted from each parish/school site to make room for everyone.  
Additional applicants will be placed on a waiting list.  
 
All reservations will be filed in the order that they are received and are based on the availability 
of space.  If you have any questions, you can reach me at (213) 637-7227. 

mailto:jvienna@la-archdiocese.org

